
         
 
 

Hello Everyone!!! 
  
I hope you all had a wonderful summer!!  
It is time to start planning our Fall events. 
We will be starting our Challenger Soccer Season on Saturday, 
September 16th. 
Sessions will be every Saturday (weather permitting) through 
Saturday, November 4th.  Sessions start at 3:00 pm and will be 
played on the Dater School field. 
  
HALLOWEEN IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER!!!  Mark your 
calendars for Friday, October 20th!!!  Halloween Party will be held at 
the Academy of St. Paul’s Cafeteria (187 Wyckoff Avenue) from 
6:30 pm to 9:00 pm.  A flier will be sent out in early October 
requesting RSVP’s. 
  
I want to wish all our students a wonderful school year and I look 
forward to seeing you all soon! 
 
Harry and the RIFE Committee 
 

 


